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August 28, 1952

To General Spaulding Bisbees, Director of Civil Defense & Public Safety
Re: Liability in Case of Accidents

In a letter dated July 28th, Gerald L. Saunders, Director
2 for Oxford County at Hebron, wrote inguiring as to who womnld
be liable in case of accident at the tower on the roof eof the
reception cottage at the Sanatorium.

‘It appears that there 1s no lisbility either for the State
or, as far as this office is informed, the Federal CGovernment.

This work, being done on a volunteer basis, should also be
done with great caution.

Beal A. Donahue
Assistant Attorney General
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